I live in nearby Willow Road and strongly object to yet another basement; the water table problem is worsening
yearly. My own lawn has become more and more saturated with water. Willow Cottages will suffer greatly and lose
even more light. | thought that Camden was tightening up on these incessant building projects which cause
Hampstead to lose all its original charm and make people’s lives a total misery. The water level is a nightmare as it
is. More thought should be given to the environment of residents,

Alix Tystad , 23 Willow Road



